From: Zurima Cisneros <zurima@ maysandsmontessori.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 20:43

Cc: Lynn Barras <Lynn.Barras@KeysSchools.com>

Subject: Sea Turtle Times!

Good Evening Sea Turtle Families,

Can you believe we are already in April?! We have been so busy in the classroom that it has been
absolute March Madness! Some highlights in no particular order include:

-The Play Ball exhibition at the TSKW was fantastic! The kids enjoyed the decorated
bats along with

the work of Cuban visual artist, Reynerio Tamayo.

-Thank you to Ms. Eugenia for your much appreciated volunteer time and
for greenergyzing the

children into truly caring for their upcoming outdoor learning environment! Ms. Eugenia
has also

brought in Quail eggs and the kids have been learning all about the different stages of
egg

development.

-We celebrated Noelle's 8th Walk Around the Sun - cheers Noelle!

-We had a blast learning some Irish Stepdancing in observation of St. Patrick's Day.
Have fun

watching the kids freely expressing themselves as they follow along

a Riverdance performance :D

-Our music enrichment teacher Ms. Ann, invited her son Kevin, who is a talented
Cellist, to play for

the kids. They had fun guessing and recognizing the melodies to popular movies.

Important calendar dates to note:

Tuesday & Wednesday, April 5/6 - let's send encouraging words and thoughts to our 3rd-year
friends as they participate in taking the FSA Reading/Language Arts Assessments.

Note to 1st/2nd-grade parents: We will be going on walking field trips during both assessment
days:

Tuesday, April 5: Bayview Park 9:00am - 11:00am.

Wednesday, April 6: West Martello Tower 9:00 am - 11:00 am.

A kind reminder to consider your child's personal needs for the day along with extra snacks,
sun-screen, hat/sunglasses, comfortable clothes, closed-toed shoes, and School Spirit

Shirt. Thank youl

*We are looking for a few more parent chaperones to join us in the fun so please send me a quick
message if you are interested.



Monday, April 18 - is our field trip to the Studios of Key West. As always you are more than
welcome to join us there - the shuttle leaves promptly at 12:30pm and we return to campus by
2:30 pm. Please remember to send a facial mask with your child that day as well as closed-toed
shoes, water bottle, and school spirit T-shirt. Thank you!

Friday, April 22 - Earth Day Bake Sale! More details to come so stay tuned!

Thank you all for your time and attention.

Zurima Cisneros

Sea Turtle Classroom Lead Guide
zurima@maysandsmontessori.com
May Sands Montessori School
1400 United Street #110

Key West, Florida 33040
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